
P.O. Box 4090
Portland, OR 97208-4090
800.547.0712 Phone
503.745.9009 Fax

Daimler Trucks North America LLCDaimlerTrucks
NorthAmericaLLC

September 2021
FL897
NHTSA # 21E-063 

Recall Notification FL897
Subject: Cummins Fuel Filter Hose Equipment Recall (Companion Campaign)

Daimler Trucks North America has begun notifying its dealers and customers of a safety related defect that 
exists in certain chassis manufactured by Freightliner Custom Chassis Corporation and delivered to your 
company. A remedy without charge is now available. Final repair will be completed by Cummins Distributors and 
authorized Warranty Dealers.  

If you have questions or concerns about this recall, please contact your local Cummins Distributor or authorized 
Warranty Dealer.  You may also contact Cummins Care at 1-800-CUMMINS (1-800-286-6467), or visit our 
website at care.cummins.com. 

Your company may have an obligation to notify its dealers, distributors, and customers of this recall under Title 
49 Code of Federal Regulations Part 577.13 and/or Motor Vehicle Safety Act Section 10(1). 

If you have questions or need further information, please contact the Warranty Campaigns Department 
at     (800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time.

WARRANTY CAMPAIGNS DEPARTMENT 
Enclosure 




